The West Carleton Garden Club - Ready, Set, Grow

Mailing address: Box 326, Carp, ON K0A1L0

NEWSLETTER
January 2007
Happy New Year



WCGC Executive Committee

Anne Gadbois - President 256-7161 Christina Zehaluk- VicePresident 832-3526 Ines Torres-Lytle - Treasurer 832-9350 Charlene Généreux - Programs 836-0093 Cathie Hutt - Membership 839-2909 Sharry Featherston - Secretary 839-9944 Janet Wright -Flower Show Chairman 623-5596 Ted Barnicoat - Hospitality 839-0615 Barbara Mayhew-Flower Show Myrna McGee-Flower Show Judge

COME ON OUT FOR THE EVENING & ENJOY!!!

Barbara Vilé - Newsletter 836-6274

January 9 th John Szczepaniak, Landscape Architect

Look for these exciting upcoming events:

January 9th John Szczepaniak, Landscape Architect
Integrating Home & Garden
In a Rural Setting

Visit his website:

http://www.jszla.com/main.html

February: Brent Henderson Propagation of deciduous shrubs by cuttings and

Take advantage of the opportunity to stay a part of your garden club by renewing your annual membership for only \$10/year, see Cathie at the door to check for your renewal.

Next Meeting Tuesday January 9th, 2007

Carp Memorial Hall """ 7:30 p.m.""

The meeting of January 9th will host a special speaker, John Szczepaniak, a well known Ottawa landscape architect. If you get a chance you should visit his website at www.jszla.com for some exciting displays.

The Ottawa Botanical Garden Society is coming along with its plan to build a botanical garden at the Central Experimental Farm in Ottawa. For a recent copy of newsletter click on link below: http://www.ottawagarden.ca

The Story of Ontario Horticultural Societies, 1854-1973 This is a reprint that is now available. If you are interested see link below. Cost of soft cover is \$9.99 and Case bound is \$14.99. Orders may be taken at January meeting.

'www.gardenontario.org/gar/newsl.php?

Friends of the Farm Bus Tour to Canada Bloom 2007 in Toronto. March 8th, 2007

If you wish to participate in this great outing call 613 230-3276, deadline to register is January 15, 2007, seats are on a first come basis so book early

EcoAction Teams is a community-based program of Earth Day Canada. The program assists Canadians in making sound decisions when addressing household resource conservation in efforts to reduce personal greenhouse (GHG) emissions, water use and waste. Several municipalities across Ontario are implementing strategies to reduce or eliminate the cosmetic and non-essential use of residential pesticides. For more info info@ecoactionteams.ca.

Members of District 2

Winter Trillium newsletter

a ref='http://www.gardenontario.org/gar/newsl.php? news=153'>http://www.gardenontario.org/gar/newsl.php?news=153

Your members may want to take part in these competitions listed below.

District 2 Photo competition:

Rules are posted on the District 2 page:

'http://www.gardenontario.org/site.php/district2

http://www.gardenontario.org/site.php/district2